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FOR PLANNING PURPOSES             November 18, 2024 

TSA, airport officials to provide Thanksgiving travel outlook, what’s new at SLC 

SALT LAKE CITY - Officials with the Transportation Security Administration (TSA) and Salt Lake 
City International Airport (SLC) will host a media availability Tuesday, November 19, 2024, at SLC to 
provide Thanksgiving travel tips, provide travel volume projections and demonstrate state-of-the-art 

security technologies people will encounter when departing SLC. 

At the end of the media availability, TSA will provide access to the security checkpoint for media 

representatives in attendance to get updated photos and b-roll of security screening operations and 
technologies for use when reporting on airport-related travel stories.   

WHO:   Lorie Dankers, TSA spokeswoman 
Nancy Volmer, Director, Communications & Marketing at SLC 

      
WHAT:   Thanksgiving holiday travel outlook 

New security technologies in use at SLC 
   

WHEN:  Tuesday, November 19, 2024  

10 a.m. 

 
WHERE:  Salt Lake City International Airport 

Terminal 3rd floor, The Canyon overlook 
The media lot will be open for parking  
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The information in this press advisory is strictly for media planning purposes and is embargoed until the start time of the event.  
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